
Coates, H.C. (Capt.) February 9, 1864 

Jas. J. Hill to Captain Coates. 

"The citizens of St. Paul wish to give 
the '1st' [Minnesota Regiment] a. welcome in 
the shape of a public dinner*" Wishes to 
know how many men will come through to St. 
Paul. The whole town wishes to go out to 
meet them. Asks Coates to telegraph from 
La Crosse. 
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